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WeGo to celebrate Transit Equity Day on February 4 
 
NASHVILLE – On Friday February 4, 2022, WeGo Public Transit will celebrate Transit Equity Day at WeGo 
Central. 
 
The entire community is invited to this commemorative event where staff will be on-site to help riders convert to 
QuickTicket, our new fare payment system. There will be giveaways as riders get their QuickTicket and more.  
 

Transit Equity Day is a national day of action to commemorate Rosa Parks and other civil rights icons and to 
advocate for accessible, reliable, and affordable transit. 
 

#  #  # 
 

About QuickTicket 
QuickTicket is WeGo Public Transit’s new, seamless payment system. It allows riders to pay for their fare 
using a reloadable card, smartphone app, or a non-reloadable ticket on all WeGo routes, services, and 
vehicles. 
 
About WeGo Public Transit 
The Nashville Metropolitan Transit Authority (Nashville MTA) and the Regional Transportation Authority (RTA) 
are operating bodies of WeGo Public Transit, which serves 26 local bus routes, eight regional bus routes, and 
one train serving Davidson and Wilson Counties. 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 
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